
 
Memo 

To: EMS Providers 

From: Chief Operating Officer Paul Storey 

cc: Chief Executive Officer Tim Puthoff 

Date: Friday, Sept. 18, 2020 

Re: Skywalk Repair 

During the latter half of the afternoon on Friday, Sept. 25, Brookwood Medical Center 
Drive will be closed for skywalk repair.  

Repairs are slated to last until mid-December.  

Please encourage your patients to access our facility via Lakeshore Drive (turn onto 
Brookwood Boulevard near Target). 

The yellow section of the hospital parking deck will be closed throughout the duration of 
the project.  

Shuttle service will be available at the first floor of the orange section of the visitor 
parking deck from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Mondays through Thursdays and from 8 a.m. to 
noon on Fridays.  

As always, thank you for all you do for our hospital. 


